
As the 2024 yard waste season starts to wrap up, we wanted to give a reminder of some of the
key details to our service. When you are subscribed to yard waste service, you are allowed 6
extra paper lawn and leaf bags each week, in addition to your yard waste cart. To ensure
smooth pick-up, please use paper bags (no plastic) and place them neatly behind your yard
waste container, folding the tops over for easy handling.

Ensure there’s at least 3 feet of space between your yard waste cart and any additional bags
to help our crew operate efficiently.

Yard Waste Guidelines:
Sticks and branches must be no thicker than 4 inches in diameter, cut into 3-4 foot
lengths, and securely bundled for collection.

Weekly pick-up runs through Saturday, November 30, 2024. Remember to keep your yard
waste cart for next season, which will begin in spring 2025.

WRAPPING UP YARD WASTE SEASON

Holiday Schedule Delays
 
Please note that there will be service delays due to the upcoming holidays.
For Thanksgiving Day (Thursday, November 28th), Christmas Day
(Wednesday, December 25th), and New Year’s Day (Wednesday, January
1st), all pick-ups will be delayed by one day. For example, Thursday pick-ups
will take place on Friday, and Friday pick-ups will be serviced on Saturday.
We appreciate your understanding and wish you a safe and happy holiday
season!
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With Thanksgiving just around the corner, it's the perfect time to reflect on what we’re most grateful for: the people we serve and those who serve our
customers every day. At Arrowaste, we pride ourselves on being intentionally neighborly—striving to go above and beyond in supporting our
community by conscientiously giving resources to those around us. As we approach the end of yard waste season on November 30th, be sure to take
advantage of this service before it wraps up for the year. Read below for more information, and thank you for letting us be a part of your community!
Also of note, your current statement may reflect a small price adjustment.
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If you are interested in becoming a
bigger part of the Arrow vision, we
are hiring for drivers, so check us

out on Indeed or at
arrowaste.com/careers!    

JOIN THE 
ARROWASTE FAMILY

CONNECT WITH US!

Scan the QR code
with your phone 

for details.


